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NOTICE WITHDRAWING ASSIGNMENT OF POLICY ADVISOR 

 

 

 

RE: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific 

Power & Light Company, Docket UE-100749 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On November 8, 2012, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

(Commission) issued a notice of its intent to assign Roland Martin as a policy advisor in 

this matter to assist the Commissioners with their determinations on the appropriate 

disposition of PacifiCorp’s renewable energy credit (REC) sale proceeds.   

 

The Commission has since determined that Mr. Martin was involved with the 

development of Commission Staff’s position on RECs.  For this reason, the Commission 

will not assign Mr. Martin as a policy advisor in this matter. 

 

 

 

 

 

DAVID W. DANNER 

Executive Director and Secretary 


